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12 My delegation supports the inclusion of the topic “Compensation for the damage 

caused by internationally wrongful act” and the topic “Due diligence in international law” 

to the Commission’s long-term programme of work. Both are topics with tremendous 

practical significance to States today, and we look forward to engaging with the 

Commission on these topics if they are moved to the long-term programme. 

 

13 My delegation also notes with interest the work of the Working Group on methods 

of work and procedures of the Commission. We welcome the Working Group’s ongoing 

preparation of a handbook aimed at providing States with a greater understanding of the 

Commission’s internal working methods and procedures. We also see value in the Working 

Group’s consideration of the nomenclature for the 


